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MEDIA RELEASE 
13 June 2017 

WANDRRA APPROVAL 

The Shire of Lake Grace received notification from Main Roads WA (MRWA) on Friday  
9 June 2017 that our Natural Disaster Relief and Recovery Arrangements cost estimate 
of $10,607,882 for AGRN 743 based on the use of contractors for the re-instatement 
works for the local roads has been approved. 
 
Our first step is now to engage a Project Manager; it is proposed that this position will be 
sourced from the WA Local Government Association (WALGA) preferred supplier panel.  
After which, the Project Manager will then call the required tenders on behalf of the Shire 
for Supervision Services, Plant, Equipment and Materials as required. 
 
These tendering processes are required to ensure we are compliant with the provisions 
of the Local Government Act.  It is estimated that the timeframe to undertake these 
processes is a minimum of six weeks. 
 
It is not proposed that the Shire will be utilising our own resources to undertake these  
re-instatement works as they are beyond our capacity. 
 
 
 

FOR MEDIA COMMENTS PLEASE CONTACT: 
Denise Gobbart | Chief Executive Officer | Shire of Lake Grace 
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